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New Leaflet  

 

 

 

This month we have been working on a new general information leaflet designed 

to showcase our vision for the centre to our supporters, potential sponsors, 

school visitors, volunteers and the local community. 

 

We hope to have these printed and ready for distribution at the beginning of 

February. If you would like copies then please contact the team on 

wroughton@safewise.org or by calling Bryan Morris, Safety Centre 

Development Officer on 07809 548024.  

 

  

Sponsors  

 
We have been busy developing our sponsorship packages which are now 

available. The sponsorship opportunities range from RoadWise and Headline 

packages for key sponsors along with Silver and Bronze packages – each 

offering fantastic advertising and associated benefits.   

We realise that not all organisations can support us through financial 

sponsorship, so if you can make in-kind donations for example fixtures and 

fittings, landscaping or professional services then please get in touch with the 

project team to discuss opportunities. 

 

As the project develops there are a number of new opportunities for sponsors to 
get involved so, if you have an idea to put forward or you would like to become 
involved in supporting this unique and exciting project that will positively impact 
the lives of people across Swindon and Wiltshire then please contact Kathy 
Collis, Safety Centre Project Manager at safetycentre@dwfire.org.uk or call 
07739 899289. 
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Planning & Procurement Update 

  
A full planning application has been submitted to Swindon Borough Council 
outlining the specification for the Safety Centre and the use of the converted 
hangar. 
 
Applications to tender for the safety centre construction work have now been 
issued and we are looking to have appointed our contractors by the end of April 
2017. Subject to obtaining planning approval, we will commence the building 
work in July 2017 for completion early 2018 ready for opening later in the year. 
 
 
 

 
 

Design   

 
A draft design for the internal village has now been 

completed – this is an exciting stage and the 3D design 

brings to life the vision for the Wroughton Safety Centre. 

A range of safety initiatives and scenarios have been 

incorporated into the Centre’s design, maximising the use of 

the space we have.  Debbie Lowe the Project Education 

Officer, is leading the initiative to develop the suite of 

educational packages, scripts and volunteer training 

programme for each safety scenario. 

See a fly-through of the latest design concepts on the 

SafeWise website. 

 

 

SafeWise Bournemouth Open Day – 15th February 
 
SafeWise Bournemouth is opening their doors to the public on Wednesday 15th February between 10am and 3pm.  The 
day is aimed at under 11 year olds with volunteers and supporters on hand to give tours and provide safety advice.  
 
Full details of the event can be found on the SafeWise website. 

. 

 

Keep in Touch 

 
This update is aimed at keeping our partners, schools and stakeholders informed 

of the progress of the centre.  

 

Any comments, questions or suggestions for future editions are all gratefully 

received. 

 

You can also keep up to speed on the development of the centre by visiting 

dwfire.org.uk or by following us on Twitter or liking us on Facebook 

 

To unsubscribe from this bulletin please get in touch using the email address 

wroughton@safewise.org 
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